
Year 3 - Summer 2Maths: This term we will be 
covering a range of different 
topics including, mass, shape, 
time and statistics. Children will 
also continue to develop their 
knowledge of times tables. Please 
can children continue to take part 
in Times Table RockStars 
activities at home. 

English: 
We will be looking at two texts in English
 this half term. Our first text is called ‘Oliver and the 
Seawigs’ which is an adventure story about a boy 
called Oliver who plans a rescue mission to find his 
missing parents. We will be getting the children to 
write an adventure story from a different character's 
perspective.  

During the second half of the term
 we will be looking at the text, ‘Meerkat Mail’, 
which is a beautifully detailed picture book about a 
meerkat who goes to find a better home sending 
letters and postcards along the way. The children 
will finish the unit by write a postcard to their next 
teacher to share some information about them.

Science: 
Our science unit this half 
term builds on the children’s prior 
learning from earlier in the year about 
plants. 
Children will use their knowledge of roots, 
stems and leaves to help them to learn 
about the functions of flowers.

Geography: 
This half term, children will be answering the 
question ‘Why do so many people live in 
megacities?’ 
Children will be comparing different cities including 
London, Plymouth and Brasilia. We will look at the 
physical and human features of these cities whilst 
also exploring why people choose to live in cities 
and what the advantages and disadvantages are. 

Computing: 
This term the children will learning how to stay safe 
online by adjusting privacy settings to protect personal 
information, identifying fake news and developing ways 
to deal with upsetting content.

PSHE: This term we will be looking at 
transitions, looking back over our year and 
appreciating all of what we have achieved. 
Thinking about setting ourselves some new 
goals and things that we want to get better at in 
year 4. 
We will start to think about our new classes, new 
teachers and try to answer questions that the 
children have. We will also be making an 
information sheet all about ourselves to give to 
our new teachers. 

P.E: 
PE will only been on Tuesdays this half term. Please 
can children come to school in their full PE kit. If you 
do not have a PE kit for your child, please can children 
come into school in a white or blue plain polo top and 
some shorts or plain leggings/Joggers. No football 
kits. 3JF will continue swimming this half term. We 
will notify you when this is due to end. 

Design and Technology:
In Design and Technology the children will be 
learning about structures and they
 will design and construct a castle  
using a variety of net structures 
made from cardboard.

R.E: This half term we will focussing on 
Christianity and understanding the impact of 
the pentecost.  The Pentecost was 50 days after 
Easter Sunday. Christians celebrate Pentecost 
as the beginning of the Church.


